
PINE KNOLL SHORES EMS SQUAD #65
The Squad met June 3rd, 1996 at Town 

Hall.
Chief Wimberley reported both ambu­

lances recently passed State Inspection.
Our EMS Appreciation Day at Brock 

Basin was a great success due to all who 
participated,

Marion Walker and Teddy Wimberley 
attended the County Commissioners 
meeting, June 3rd. Dr. Bell's contract as 
EMS Director was approved by the County 
Commissioners. Mike Addertion presented 
Certificates of Appreciation from Carteret 
County Commissioners to all EMS Squads.

Marion Walker, OSHA Officer, gave a 
talk on the importance of using seat Belts in 
the ambulances.

The Executive Board of the squad met 
prior to the meeting and discussed setting 
goals for the squad and sending out a 
questionnaire to members for comments.

The Squad answered 19 calls in May,
17 EMS and 2 fire calls. Residents are 
reminded to be careful of RIP TIDES in the 
OCEAN.

Call 911-W e'll be there!!!
Teddy Wimberley

PINE KNOLL SHORES CARDEN CLUB
PKS Garden Club held their last meeting 

of the year, with an outdoor picnic lunch 
on Nan Gildner's big, wrap-around porch.

Each lunch was served in an attractive 
basket, filled with chicken salad in a shell, 
potato chips and crackers, candy shaped 
like a flower in a pot, and dessert.

Connie Parker and Julia Woolard were 
in charge of the lunch assisted by Lois Jean 
O'Keefe and Nan Gildner.

The group was saddened by the death of 
Elizabeth Ames, who was a chartered 
member and served as first president.

Lois Jean O'Keefe was presented with a 
garden statue of St. Francis of Assisi, for 
having served so ably as President this year. 
Lois Jean in turn thanked Nan Gildner with

a cherub statue, for all her help.
Lois Jean O'Keefe gave a recap of this 

year's activities and welcomed the new 
members.
Betty Stanton installed the new Officers: 

President, Clare Winslow 
Asst. Vice President, Mary Heim 
2nd Vice President, Dot Belding 
Secretary, Lenora Roberson 
Treasurer, Lois Strube 
Corresponding Sec., Mary A. Cornelius. 
Don't forget to put your plastic pots in 

the marked recycle bin behind Town Hall.
Peg Hereth

NORTH CAROLINA AQUARIUM 
MORE TIME FOR FUN ^

For the first time in its 
20-year history, the N.C.
Aquarium has increased ^. . . . .  NOiTHCAROllNA
Its summer visiting hours. AQp^RIUM S 
From now through Sept.
2, the aquarium is open daily from 9 a.m. 
to 7 p.m. Films, videos, touch tank talks, 
beach walks, salt marsh trips, canoe 
excursions and other programs w ill fill the 
extended hours. Pick up a summer calendar 
for a complete listing of daily activities.

Aquarium visitors can also enjoy the new 
outdoor "Salt Marsh Safari" boardwalk, 
which meanders along Bogue Sound. The 
boardwalk ends at the Alice G. Hoffman 
Nature Trail, where visitors can take a short 
hike along a loop trail through the maritime 
forest. Late afternoon and early evening are 
good times to catch a glimpse of native 
w ild life in the marsh and forest. Wading 
birds, shore birds and raccoons are 
common sightings, and there are occasional 
reports of red fox. Because the marsh and 
maritime forest are ideal habitats for insects, 
insect repellent is strongly recommended.

Take advantage of the aquarium's 
extended hours. Bring friends, family, and 
especially the grandchildren for an "after 5 
p.m." visit. Maybe even sign on for a late 
afternoon field excursion. See you there!
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